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MEMORANDUM 

 
From: Kristan Verveniotis 

DCDR, 113-04  
  

 
 

To: Curtis Han District, Commodore 
District 113 

Subj: DIVISION 04 COMMANDER REPORT – April 2024 
 
Highlights 

1. District Dues 
2. Health of the Division 
3. OPS Workshop 
4. Pacific Sail and Power Boat Show 
5. NSBW 

 
Details 

1. All but one Flotilla has sent their District dues assessment to the Division. Assessment 
has been sent to DSO-FN.  

2. Division leaders started a conversation about ways to engage members and provide more 
contact with them than just at meetings. Suggestions and offers of assistance were made 
by both DCDR and VCDR. Conversation to continue. DCDR is attempting to visit each  
Flotilla meeting in the next few months for more conversations and feedback. 

3. The OPS Workshop will be presented at our online only Division meeting on April 24.   
4. Division 4 is working with Division 1 on plans for Auxiliary presence at Pacific Sail and 

Power Boat Show at Westpoint Harbor in Redwood City, May 16-19. We have access to 
two booths and a classroom. Division 4 will partner with Vivian Matuk on MS and 
Dockwalkers. Division 1 will focus on PE and Boater Safety. This is also a great 
opportunity for recruitment in our AOR. Members from other Division are welcome to 
take part. Please contact Division leadership. 

5. Investigating plans for a paddlecraft safety and/or VSC days during NSBW in South Bay 
AOR, possibly to include Redwood City, Palo Alto and Alviso launch areas. 


